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Dear parents, 

Our pupils will be represented in the children's Stations of The Cross which will be celebrated in St 

Brigid's church tomorrow. It would be lovely to see many of your children in attendance. Our boys and 

girls never tire of the Easter story and they recognise it as one of the most sacred periods in our church. 

As we break up for the holidays, I pray that you and your families will receive in abundance the blessings 

of the Easter season, into your homes and your hearts. 

Enjoy! 

Yours in partnership, 

Mrs Monaghan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


